
The National Nuclear Regulator (NNR) hereby 
gives notice of the postponement of the NNR 

public hearings for the Nuclear Installation Site 
Licence application for the Thyspunt site as 
published in the Kouga Express newspaper 

on 18 July 2019. The NNR public hearings are 
postponed until further notice.

NOTICE:   
POSTPONEMENT OF THE NNR 
PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR THE 

NUCLEAR INSTALLATION SITE 
LICENCE APPLICATION FOR THE 

THYSPUNT SITE

www.ursonline.co.za

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL ENQUIRIES 
TO THE COMMUNICATIONS AND 

STAKEHOLDER RELATIONS OFFICE VIA: 

TELEPHONE: 012 674 7109  
OR EMAIL: enquiry@nnr.co.za


